

20

رورش استان هرمزگان واحد تکنولوژی و گروههای آموزشی			لیسۍ3	نهایی درس: زبان انگ 1401–1	امتحان شبه حصیلی: 1402	سوالات سال ت
تعداد سوال:64	تعداد صفحه: 5	رشته:			م خانوادگی:	نام و نا،
ساعت شروع:8 صبح	تاريخ امتحان:1402/1/30	امتحان:120 دقيقه	مدت ا	دوره دوم متوسطه	وازدهم	پایه د
نمره	خنامه دارد )	سوالات ( پاس	61.4	4		رديف

متن زير را به دقت بخوانيد و به سوالات بطور خواسته شده باسخ دهيد.

4

We hear so much about "renewable energy". But how much do we know about it? It is a type of energy that is sustainable - something that can't run out, or is endless. It can be seen as an alternative to the most commonly used non-renewable sources - like coal.

The most popular renewable energy sources are wind, biomass, solar and geothermal. Wind energy, or wind power, describes the process by which wind is used to generate electricity. Wind turbines convert the kinetic energy in the wind into mechanical power. A generator can convert mechanical power into electricity. Biomass is plant or animal material used as fuel to produce electricity or heat. Examples are wood, energy crops and waste from forests, yards, or farms. Since biomass technically can be used as a fuel directly (e.g., wood logs), some people use the terms biomass and biofuel interchangeably.

Solar energy is the transformation of heat, the energy that comes from the sun. it has been used for thousands of years in many different ways by people all around the world.

Geothermal energy is heat within the earth. The word geothermal comes from the Greek word "geo " (earth) and "therme " (heat). It is renewable because heat is continuously produced inside the earth. People use geothermal heat for bathing, to heat buildings, and to generate electricity.

Despite its benefits, renewable energy is not as common as you may expect. The reason is that we cannot store wind and sunshine for so long. Furthermore, fossil fuels such as petroleum, coal, and natural gas are much cheaper compared with renewable energy sources. So, the government should make more investments in order to save the planet.

of the party of the way to the Young the think of the property of the contract of the theory to

in to have provided in a group, to the test there in the test the first the test of the

properties of the participate of apply against the high first

- 59. Which of the following is not offered in the passage as a source of renewable energy?
- a. geothermal energy b. biomass energy c. hydro energy d. solar energy
- 60. The word " store " in paragraph 5 line 2 is closest in meaning to ..........
- b. change c. save d. use a. produce
- 61. Geothermal energy is plant or animal material used as fuel to produce electricity or heat.
  - a. True b. False
- 62. We can use biomass as a fuel directly. a. True
- 63. What is the origin of the word " geothermal "?
- 64. Why are renewable energy sources not very common?

با آرزوی موفقیت برای شما دانش آموز عزیز

and the meaning of the secretary and the second of the second of the second



: : موزشی	ورش استان هرمزگان <sub>.</sub> حد تکنولوژی و گروههای ا	مدیریت اموزش و پر	باسمه ت	ىسى3	نهای <i>ی</i> در <i>س:</i> زبان انگا 1-1401	امتحان شبه ا تحصیلی: 1402	سوالات سال آ
0 11	تعداد سوال:64	تعداد صفحه: 5	رشته:			م خانوادگی:	نام و نا
-	ساعت شروع:8 صبح	تاريخ امتحان:1402/1/30	حان:120 دقيقه	مدت امت	دوره دوم متوسطه	وازدهم	پایه د
نمره		نامه دارد )	سوالات ( پاسخ:	. 0.4	•		رديف

متن زير را با دقت بخوانيد و به سوالات به صورت خواسته شده ياسخ دهيد. 19 Learning English is not easy at all. However, if you continue it, you will be able to communicate

in English after about one year or so. The most difficult part of learning this language is the pronunciation of the words because many of the words are not spoken in the same they are written. For example, the 'b' in the word "dumb", the "k" in the word "knight" and the final "e" in the word "before" are not pronounced. Furthermore, some sounds do not exist in the English alphabet, but they are pronounced in certain words that have a combination of certain sounds. A good example of this combination is "sh" in the words "childish", "peevish" and "English".

Although English pronunciation is irregular, hard and confusing, English learners who have practiced a lot can easily distinguish and utter them. The guide to correct pronunciation is available in the entry of every word in the dictionary. Every dictionary also contains an introduction to English pronunciation from which you can distinguish different sounds. An easier way to learn native pronunciation of English words is to listen to audio books and watch English movies.

and the control of the weight entrance by your of the way, or set you support the seath best with a tree of

the complete of a second of the second second of the

- 52. The passage is mainly about ........
  - a. how to write in English b. easy pronunciation in English
  - c. the pronunciation of English words d. how to become a native speaker
- 53. The underlined "it" in the first line refers to .....

- a. easy b. communicate c. difficult part d. learning English
- The programme of the first the second broken the second second second second second second second second second 54. According to the first paragraph .....
  - a. some English words are not pronounced.
  - b. the final "e" is pronounced in every word.
  - c. all English words are difficult to pronounce.
- d. some English sounds are not pronounced in certain words.
- a conditional of the contract of the first with the second section of the contract of the cont 55. The underlined word "contains" is closest in meaning to .........

which the little of the significant terms of the property of the state of the state

the the submission want transcript accuracy to a consider the con-

- a. stand b. have c, avoid

- 56. You will be able to communicate in English if ......
  - a. you continue learning English for a year or more
  - b. English pronunciation is not as hard as it is
  - c. you watch English movies for a year
  - d. you learn the word's pronunciation
- 57. Learning English is too easy. a. True b. False
- 58. How can a beginner learn native pronunciation of English words easily?



شى	<b>د تکنولوژی و گروههای آموز</b>	معاونت اموزش متوسطه وا			صيلى: 1402–1401	سال تح
	تعداد سوال:64	تعداد صفحه: 5	رشته:	1	فانوادگی:	نام و نام -
* *	ساعت شروع:8 ضبح	تاريخ امتحان:1402/1/30	نحان:120 دقيقه	م متوسطه مدت امت	دهم دوره دو	پایه دواز
ره	نه	ننامه دارد )	سوالات ( پاسخ	. 2.*		رديف
.5			فالی بنویسید.	، پرانتز را در جای خ	كل صحيح فعل داخل	10 شا
	37. Mr. Akbari 38. If Mary 39. He tl	for 10 years. ( to bu English perfectly, too much, she wouldn't bu ne yard before we arrived hor	didn't he? ( to te be so fat. (not to me. ( clean )			
.5		x the car if he at h	ن دار بسازید.	نید و یک جمله معنی ماaced /	مات زیر را مرتب که	١١ كل
.5	41. burn / that / cars	should be / by electric cars / كنيد	خ سوال زیر را کامل	کلمه داده شده، یاسد	با توجه به تصویر و	1 12
	42. What was done b		·			'
			iting			
1	43. Arash's family w	ه است، جملات را با نوشتن حرف رب ent to the park yesterday, <u>or</u> am tomorrow, <u>but</u> she must s	they did not enjo	by it at all.	ِ جملات مرکب زیر د	13 در
1	ا كامل كنيد.	but/ or / so ) جمله مرکب زیر ر ay food,	تربط( and /	ه شده و یکی از کلما	استفاده از کلمه داده strong	<b>ب</b> 14
1	46. Painting and mus	و در قسمت مشخص شده بنویسید. ic can carry a valuable mess B		ildren.	جمله زیر Topic و	15 در
2	Example: Craftswo	whicl برای هر یک از کلمات داده ت omen are women who make	handicrafts.	ويسيد.	ستفادم از یکی از خ Topic sentenc بنو	
1			\		رعایت نکات پاراگر	با 17
	49 exist without w	ater.	AND LANCE OF THE PARTY OF THE P	ayir diliya istida . Par	کار بیرید.	به
	- to grow crops,	vegetables and fruits.		*		
	- use oceans and	seas to carry		- # 12 7 \$5 40 12 A 1		
2	لدار سه ال بنه سبد	question s) برای جملات زیر خط		THE RESERVE OF THE PERSON NAMED IN		11 متن
	A dictionary is a boo (50) You can find we 'dictionary' comes fi	k which explains the meaning ords easily because dictionar rom the Latin 'dictio' ('saying	igs of words and	expressions.	er. The word	
20	Example: What is a	the story behind them dictionary?			. + <sub>e</sub> z, • -	10
	51			*	100 March 1980	



أموز <i>شى</i>	واحد تکنولوژی و گروههای آ	معاونت أموزش متوسطه		- یی از ای رہاں السیسی -1401	سوالات املحان سب م سأل تحصيلي: 1402-
	تعداد سوال:64	تعداد صفحه: 5	رشته:		نام و نام خانوادگی:
	ساعت شروع:8 صبح	تاريخ امتحان:1402/1/30	ت امتحان:120 دقيقه	دوره دوم متوسطه مدن	
نمره	7 (A)	خنامه دارد )	سوالات ( پاسا		پایه دوازدهم ردیف

	سوالات ( پاسختامه دارد )	يف:
	Vocabulary	
2	با توجه به تصاویر داده شده جمله مناسب برای هر تصویر را انتخاب کنید. (یک جمله اضافی است)	
		5
	a. It is difficult for him to figure out the new situation. b. Don't look a gift horse in the mouth. c. The baby fell asleep while he was hugging his teddy. d. You can see two high and two low tides each day. e. I enjoyed sitting on the balcony and watching the sunset.	
.5	جملات زیر را با کلمات داده شده کامل کنید. (یک کلمه اضافی است.)  generate – introduction- distinguished – consume  23. The best way to learn how to use dictionary effectively is to read its	6
1	جملات زیر را با کلمه ای مناسب از دانش خودتان گامل کنید. (با توجه به تعداد خط چین و حرف اول، کلمه را کامل کنید.)  26. Just saying that you will do something doesn't mean much. "Actions s louder than words"  27. Energy that comes from the sun is called s energy.	7
.5	برای هر کلمه مشخص شده از ستون A یک تعریف از ستون B انتخاب کثید. (در ستون B یک تعریف اضافی است.)  28. Father forgave his son for being late ()  29. They do a variety of fitness activities. ()  30. Students should appreciate their teachers for their help and kindness. ()  B  a. to put things in a neat, attractive or useful order  b. many different types of things or people  c. To stop being augry with someone	
	c. To stop being angry with someone d. be grateful for	
	d. be grateful for  Grannmar	1
5	d. be grateful for	1



	تعداد سوال:64	نعداد صفحه، د	رسه:		בין בינוניטי	- אני
4.	ساعت شروع:8 صبح	تاريخ امتحان:1402/1/30	مدت امتحان:120 دقيقه	دوره دوم متوسطه	دوازدهم	پایه
نمره		خنامه دارد )	سوالات ( پاس			رديف

	Listening	
2		1
	1. Maryam and her friends went to the museum	
	a. on Tuesday b. on Thursday c. yesterday d. last month	
	2. They'd gone to the museum	
-38	a. before they go to school b. after dinner	
	c. before they got home d. after visiting the museum of the holy defense	
	3. They visited the museum in the morning.	
	a. True b. False	
	4. Yeganeh and Kiana went home alone.	
	a. True b. False	
2	دانش آموز عزیز به فایل صوتی شماره دو به دقت گوش کنید و در جاهای خالی کلمات مناسب بنویسید.	2
	First of all, we need to remember that they are our mothers and fathers and our first teachers.	
	They teach us how to love, how to care, how to forgive and how to (5)	
	Second, They have more (6)	
	We have a (8) to learn from them. But the most important thing is their experience.	
2	دانش آموز عزیز به فایل صوتی شماره سه به دفت گوش کنید و بهترین گزینه را انتخاب کنید.	3
-	9. What does she think of the first sweater?	20.70
	a. She likes it very much	
	b. The color is interesting	
	c. She likes it and takes it	
	d. She doesn't like the color  10. The second sweater is	
	a. great b. uninteresting c. colorless d. old	
	11. How much is it?	
	a. 50 dollars b. 5 dollars c. 15 dollars d. 55 dollars	
	12. What does the man ask? He asks where the is.	
	a. fitting room b. changing room c. classroom d. restroom	
3	دانش آموز عزیز، به فایل صوتی شماره چهار به دقت گوش کنید.و به سوالات زیر پاسخ دهید. سه سوال اول چهارگزینه ای	4
	و سه سوال دوم کوتاه پاسخ هستند.	-71
	13. Dana came back from her trip	
- 1	a. on Friday b. yesterday morning c. on Monday d. yesterday afternoon	
- 1	14. She was after she had got back home.	
	a. pretty tired b. awful c. glad d. sad	
	15. What did Dana think of her trip?	
7.	a. boring b. fantastic c. calm d. long  16. What happened to her finger?	
	17. Why did she have to stay indoors?	
	18. What kinds of skill did Dana achieve?	,
	The state of the s	



باسمه تعالى

آداره کل آموزش و پرورش استان هرمزگان	اهنمای تصحیح آزمون شبه نهایی درس زبان انگلیسی (3)
معاونت آموزش متوسطه استان هرمزگان	یه دوازدهم کلیه رشته ها نوبت صبح
واحد تکنولوژی و گروههای آموزشی استان	ساعت شروع: 8 صبح تاریخ آزمون: 1402/1/30
نمره	يرف ا

2       Listening       (م) لله الله الله الله الله الله الله الله			
1.(b)       2.(c)       3.(b)       4.(b)         2       (a)	2	Listening	
5. accept       6.knowledge       7. wisdom       8. responsibility         2       (a) 10. (a) 11. (c) 12. (b) 10. (a) 11. (c) 12. (b) 3         3       (a) 10. (a) 11. (c) 12. (b) 3         4       (a) (a) 14. (a) 15. (b) 16. She broke her finger (it). 17. because of the rain. 18. cooking 40. (a) 20. (b) 19. (c) 20. (e) 21. (a) 22. (b) 5         4       (a) 20. (e) 20. (e) 21. (a) 22. (b) 5         5       (a) 21. (a) 22. (b) 6         1.5       23. introduction 24. distinguished 25. consume (a) 24. consume (b) 27. s olar         1.5       28. (c) 29. (b) 30. (d) 30		با توجه به فایل صوتی شماره یک گزینه درست را بنویسید. ( هر کدام نیم نمره )	1
5. accept       6.knowledge       7. wisdom       8. responsibility         2       (a) 10. (a) 11. (c) 12. (b) 10. (a) 11. (c) 12. (b) 3         3       (a) 10. (a) 11. (c) 12. (b) 3         4       (a) (a) 14. (a) 15. (b) 16. She broke her finger (it). 17. because of the rain. 18. cooking 40. (a) 20. (b) 19. (c) 20. (e) 21. (a) 22. (b) 5         4       (a) 20. (e) 20. (e) 21. (a) 22. (b) 5         5       (a) 21. (a) 22. (b) 6         1.5       23. introduction 24. distinguished 25. consume (a) 24. consume (b) 27. s olar         1.5       28. (c) 29. (b) 30. (d) 30			
5. accept       6.knowledge       7. wisdom       8. responsibility         2       (a) 10. (a) 11. (c) 12. (b) 10. (a) 11. (c) 12. (b) 3         3       (a) 10. (a) 11. (c) 12. (b) 3         4       (a) (a) 14. (a) 15. (b) 16. She broke her finger (it). 17. because of the rain. 18. cooking 40. (a) 20. (b) 19. (c) 20. (e) 21. (a) 22. (b) 5         4       (a) 20. (e) 20. (e) 21. (a) 22. (b) 5         5       (a) 21. (a) 22. (b) 6         1.5       23. introduction 24. distinguished 25. consume (a) 24. consume (b) 27. s olar         1.5       28. (c) 29. (b) 30. (d) 30	2	با توجه به فایل صوتی شماره دو در جاهای خالی کلمات مناسب بنویسید. ( هر کدام نیم نمره )	2
2 ( الله الله الله الله الله الله الله ال	7,67-07		
9.( d ) 10. ( a ) 11. ( c ) 12. ( b )  ( مر كدام نيم نمرد ( مر كدام نيم نمرد ) المراح في المرح في المرح في المراح في المراح في المراح في المراح ف			
9.( d ) 10. ( a ) 11. ( c ) 12. ( b )  ( مر کدام نیم نمرد ( هر کدام نیم نمرد )  13. ( d ) 14. ( a ) 15. ( b )  16. She broke her finger ( it).  17. because of the rain.  18. cooking   Vocabulary  2	2	با توجه به فابل صوتی شماره سه گزینه در ست را بنویسید. ( هر کدام نیم نمره )	3
13. (d ) 14. (a ) 15. (b ) 16. She broke her finger (it). 17. because of the rain. 18. cooking  2	-	9(d) $10(a)$ $11(c)$ $12(b)$	
13. (d ) 14. (a ) 15. (b ) 16. She broke her finger (it). 17. because of the rain. 18. cooking  2	3	يا ته چه په فايل صوتي شماره چهار په سو الات په صورت خو استه شده پاسخ دهند ( هر کدام نيم نمره )	4
16. She broke her finger (it). 17. because of the rain. 18. cooking    Vocabulary		13 (d ) 14 (a ) 15 (b )	
17. because of the rain. 18. cooking    Vocabulary			
18. cooking         Vocabulary       (عبا توجه به تصاویر جملات مناسب را انتخاب کنید. (هر کدام نیم نمره)       (عبا توجه به تصاویر جملات مناسب را انتخاب کنید. (هر کدام نیم نمره)       21. (a)       22. (b)       5         1.5       23. introduction       24. distinguished       25. consume         7         26. s peak       27. s olar         (a) January Siles (a) Siles (a) Siles (b) Siles (a) Siles (			
2       Vocabulary       (ه کادم نیم نمره)       ایب نیوجه به تصاویر جملات مناسب را انتخاب کنید. (هر کدام نیم نمره)       22. (b)       5         1.5       1.5       23. introduction       24. distinguished       25. consume         1       26. speak       27. solar         1.5       26. speak       27. solar         1.5       38. (c)       29. (b)       30. (d)         28. (c)       29. (b)       30. (d)         31. (d)       32. (c)       33. (b)       34. (c)       35. (a)         2.5       31. (d)       32. (c)       33. (b)       34. (c)       35. (a)         2.5       36. has been built       37. taught       37. taught         38. didn't eat       39. had cleaned       40. were         1.5       41. Cars that burn fossil fuels o/25       should be replaced by electric cars. o/5       by electric cars. o/5         0/25       0/5       0/5       0/25         0.5       42. were invented       43. Arash's family went to the park yesterday, but they did not enjoy it at all.       13         44. Parvin has an exam tomorrow, so she must study well tonight.       13			
2 اب توجه به تصاویر جملات مناسب را انتخاب کنید. ( هر کدام نیم نمره )  19. ( c )  20. ( e )  21. ( a )  22. ( b )  23. introduction  24. distinguished  25. consume  26. s peak  27. s olar  26. s peak  27. s olar  28. ( c )  29. ( b )  30. ( d )  Grammar  ( عمدت خود کامل کنید. ( هر کدام نیم نمره )  Grammar  ( عمدت خود بنویسید. ( هر کدام نیم نمره )  31. ( d )  32. ( c )  33. ( b )  34. ( c )  35. ( a )  25. 36. has been built  37. taught  38. didn't eat  39. had cleaned  40. were  41. Cars that burn fossil fuels old a should be replaced on the writing of th			
19. ( c )       20. ( e )       21. ( a )       22. ( b )         1.5       ( و )       ( الله علام المنافر)       ( الله كدام نيم نيم ( الله كدام كدام نيم نيم ( الله كدام كدام نيم نيم ( الله كدام كدام كدام كدام كدام كدام كدام كدام	2		5
23. introduction       24. distinguished       25. consume         ( الم كدام نيم نمره )       ( الم كدام نيم نمره )       7         26. s peak       27. s olar       ( الم كدام نيم نمره )       8         28. ( c )       29. ( b )       30. ( d )       30. ( d )         28. ( c )       29. ( b )       30. ( d )       9         25. 31. ( d )       32. ( c )       33. ( b )       34. ( c )       35. ( a )         2.5 36. has been built       37. taught       37. taught       38. didn't eat       39. had cleaned       40. were         38. didn't eat       39. had cleaned       40. were       41. Cars that burn fossil fuels o/25 0/5 0/5       by electric cars. 0/25 0/25       11         42. were invented       42. were invented       Writing ( ) كليد. ( هر كلمه ربط درست نيم نمره )       13         43. Arash's family went to the park yesterday, but they did not enjoy it at all. 44. Parvin has an exam tomorrow, so she must study well tonight.       13	2	19 ( c ) 20 (a ) 21 (a ) 22 ( b )	3
23. introduction       24. distinguished       25. consume         ( الم كدام نيم نمره )       ( الم كدام نيم نمره )       7         26. s peak       27. s olar       ( الم كدام نيم نمره )       8         28. ( c )       29. ( b )       30. ( d )       30. ( d )         28. ( c )       29. ( b )       30. ( d )       9         25. 31. ( d )       32. ( c )       33. ( b )       34. ( c )       35. ( a )         2.5 36. has been built       37. taught       37. taught       38. didn't eat       39. had cleaned       40. were         38. didn't eat       39. had cleaned       40. were       41. Cars that burn fossil fuels o/25 0/5 0/5       by electric cars. 0/25 0/25       11         42. were invented       42. were invented       Writing ( ) كليد. ( هر كلمه ربط درست نيم نمره )       13         43. Arash's family went to the park yesterday, but they did not enjoy it at all. 44. Parvin has an exam tomorrow, so she must study well tonight.       13	1.5	(a,a,a,a,b,b) = (a,b,a,b,a,b,b,a,b,b,a,b,b,a,b,b,a,b,b,a,b,b,a,b,b,a,b,b,a,b,b,a,b,b,a,b,b,a,b,b,a,b	6
1       26. s peak       27. s olar       7       جملات زیر را با دانش زبانی خود کامل کنید. ( هر کدام نیم نمره)       7       27. s olar       8       27. s olar       8       8       8       8       8       8       8       8       8       8       8       8       9       8       9       8       9       9       9       9       9       9       9       9       9       30. ( d )       9       9       9       9       31. ( d )       32. ( c )       33. ( b )       34. ( c )       35. ( a )       9       10	1.5		0
26. s peak       27. s olar         1.5       ( النستون التخاب كنيد. ( هر كدام نيم نمره )       28. ( c )       29. ( b )       30. ( d )         28. ( c )       29. ( b )       30. ( d )       9         2.5       31. ( d )       32. ( c )       33. ( b )       34. ( c )       35. ( a )         2.5       36. has been built       37. taught       37. taught         38. didn't eat       39. had cleaned       40. were         11       41. Cars that burn fossil fuels o/0/25       should be replaced o/0/25       by electric cars. o/0/25         0/25       0/5       0/5       0/25         0.5       42. were invented       42. were invented         Writing of the park yesterday, but they did not enjoy it at all.       43. Arash's family went to the park yesterday, but they did not enjoy it at all.         44. Parvin has an exam tomorrow, so she must study well tonight.	1		7
8 گزينه صحيح را ازستون B انتخاب كنيد. ( هر كدام نيم نمره )  28. ( c ) 29. ( b ) 30. ( d )  Grammar  ( گزينه هاى صحيح را در شماره هاى صحيح خود بنويسيد. ( هر كدام نيم نمره )  31. ( d ) 32. ( c ) 33. ( b ) 34. ( c ) 35. ( a )  2.5 36. has been built 37. taught  38. didn't eat 39. had cleaned 40. were  1.5 41. Cars that burn fossil fuels 0/25 0/5 0/5 0/5  41. Cars that burn fossil fuels 0/25 0/5 0/5  42. were invented  Writing 12  43. Arash's family went to the park yesterday, but they did not enjoy it at all. 44. Parvin has an exam tomorrow, so she must study well tonight.	1		<i>'</i>
28. ( c )       29. ( b )       30. ( d )         Grammar       ( مر كدام نيم نمره )       30. ( d )         2.5 31.( d )       32. ( c )       33. ( b )       34. ( c )       35. ( a )         2.5 36. has been built       37. taught         38. didn't eat       39. had cleaned       40. were         11         41. Cars that burn fossil fuels 0/25 0/5       by electric cars. 0/25         0/5 0/5       0/25         42. were invented         Writing         43. Arash's family went to the park yesterday, but they did not enjoy it at all.         44. Parvin has an exam tomorrow, so she must study well tonight.	1.5	20. s <u>peak</u> 27. s <u>olar</u>	0
Grammar       ( هر كدام نيم نمره)       9         2.5 31.( d ) 32.( c ) 33. ( b ) 34. ( c ) 35. ( a )         ( من كال صحيح فعل هاى داخل پرانتز را بنويسيد. ( هر كدام نيم نمره )       10         2.5 36. has been built 37. taught         38. didn't eat 39. had cleaned 40. were         11         41. Cars that burn fossil fuels 0/25 0/5 0/5         0/5 0/25         12         42. were invented         Writing         43. Arash's family went to the park yesterday, but they did not enjoy it at all.         43. Arash's family went to the park yesterday, but they did not enjoy it at all.         44. Parvin has an exam tomorrow, so she must study well tonight.	1.5		8
2.5 31.( d ) 32.( c ) 33. ( b ) 34.( c ) 35. ( a )  ( مكل صحيح فعل هاى داخل پرانتز را بنويسيد. ( هر كدام نيم نمره )  36. has been built 37. taught  38. didn't eat 39. had cleaned 40. were  11.5 41. Cars that burn fossil fuels o/25 0/5 0/5 0/5 0/25  12 با توجه به تصوير پاسخ سوال را كامل كنيد. ( هر كلمه ربط درست نيم نمره)  42. were invented  Writing  13. Arash's family went to the park yesterday, but they did not enjoy it at all. 44. Parvin has an exam tomorrow, so she must study well tonight.			
2.5       31.( d )       32.( c )       33. ( b )       34. ( c )       35. ( a )         ( الله علی الم			_
10 شكل صحيح فعل هاى داخل پرانتز را بنويسيد. ( هر كدام نيم نمره )  36. has been built 37. taught  38. didn't eat 39. had cleaned 40. were  1.5 41. Cars that burn fossil fuels 90/5 0/5 0/25  1.6 با توجه به تصویر پاسخ سوال را كامل كنید. ( هر كلمه ربط درست نیم نمره)  42. were invented  Writing  13 43. Arash's family went to the park yesterday, but they did not enjoy it at all. 44. Parvin has an exam tomorrow, so she must study well tonight.			9
2.5       36. has been built       37. taught         38. didn't eat       39. had cleaned       40. were         1.5       41. Cars that burn fossil fuels 0/25       should be replaced 0/25       by electric cars. 0/25         1.5       0/25       0/5       0/25         2. were invented       42. were invented       42. were invented         1       (هر کلمه ربط درست نیم نمره)         43. Arash's family went to the park yesterday, but they did not enjoy it at all.       44. Parvin has an exam tomorrow, so she must study well tonight.	2.5	31.(d) 32.(c) 33.(b) 34.(c) 35.(a)	
2.5       36. has been built       37. taught         38. didn't eat       39. had cleaned       40. were         1.5       41. Cars that burn fossil fuels 0/25       should be replaced 0/25       by electric cars. 0/25         1.5       0/25       0/5       0/25         2. were invented       42. were invented       42. were invented         1       (هر کلمه ربط درست نیم نمره)         43. Arash's family went to the park yesterday, but they did not enjoy it at all.       44. Parvin has an exam tomorrow, so she must study well tonight.		ر المراجعة	10
38. didn't eat       39. had cleaned       40. were         1.5       41. Cars that burn fossil fuels should be replaced by electric cars. 0/25       by electric cars. 0/25         0.5       42. were invented         Writing         43. Arash's family went to the park yesterday, but they did not enjoy it at all.         43. Arash's family went to the park yesterday, but they did not enjoy it at all.         44. Parvin has an exam tomorrow, so she must study well tonight.			10
1.5 41. Cars that burn fossil fuels should be replaced by electric cars.  41. Cars that burn fossil fuels should be replaced by electric cars.  0/25 0/5 0/5 0/25  12 42. were invented  Writing  1 جملات را با نوشتن حرف ربط درست بازنویسی کنید. ( هر کلمه ربط درست نیم نمره)  43. Arash's family went to the park yesterday, but they did not enjoy it at all.  44. Parvin has an exam tomorrow, so she must study well tonight.	2.5	36. has been built 37. taught	
1.5 41. Cars that burn fossil fuels should be replaced by electric cars.  41. Cars that burn fossil fuels should be replaced by electric cars.  0/25 0/5 0/5 0/25  12 42. were invented  Writing  1 جملات را با نوشتن حرف ربط درست بازنویسی کنید. ( هر کلمه ربط درست نیم نمره)  43. Arash's family went to the park yesterday, but they did not enjoy it at all.  44. Parvin has an exam tomorrow, so she must study well tonight.			
41. Cars that burn fossil fuels			
0/25       0/5       0/25         . انوجه به تصویر پاسخ سوال را کامل کنید.         42. were invented         Writing         13         43. Arash's family went to the park yesterday, but they did not enjoy it at all.         44. Parvin has an exam tomorrow, so she must study well tonight.			11
12. were invented  42. were invented  Writing  1 جملات را با نوشتن حرف ربط درست بازنویسی کنید. ( هر کلمه ربط درست نیم نمره)  43. Arash's family went to the park yesterday, but they did not enjoy it at all.  44. Parvin has an exam tomorrow, so she must study well tonight.	1.5		
1 42. were invented  Writing  1 جملات را با نوشتن حرف ربط درست بازنویسی کنید. ( هر کلمه ربط درست نیم نمره)  43. Arash's family went to the park yesterday, but they did not enjoy it at all.  44. Parvin has an exam tomorrow, so she must study well tonight.			
1 Writing  1 جملات را با نوشتن حرف ربط درست بازنویسی کنید. ( هر کلمه ربط درست نیم نمره)  43. Arash's family went to the park yesterday, but they did not enjoy it at all.  44. Parvin has an exam tomorrow, so she must study well tonight.			12
13 جملات را با نوشتن حرف ربط درست بازنویسی کنید. ( هر کلمه ربط درست نیم نمره) 43. Arash's family went to the park yesterday, <u>but</u> they did not enjoy it at all. 44. Parvin has an exam tomorrow, <u>so</u> she must study well tonight.	0.5		
43. Arash's family went to the park yesterday, <b>but</b> they did not enjoy it at all. 44. Parvin has an exam tomorrow, <b>so</b> she must study well tonight.	- 0		
44. Parvin has an exam tomorrow, <u>so</u> she must study well tonight.	1		13
		44. Parvin has an exam tomorrow, <b>so</b> she must study well tonight.	
14 4- 3 -			
صعحه اون		صفحه اول	
			10

بارم	راهنمای تصحیح آزمون شبه نهایی درس زبان انگلیسی (3)	ديف
1	با استفاده از کلمات داده شده و یکی از کلمات ربط ( but/or/so/and ) یک جمله مرکب معنی دار بنویسید. 45. Amin eats healthy food, so he is strong. یا هر جمله مرکبی که از نظر معنا و دستور زبان درست باشد.	14
	Topic و Idea Controlling را مشخص کرده و در قسمت مشخص شده بنویسید.	15
1	46. A. Topic: Painting and music  B. Controlling Idea: can carry a valuable message for young children.	
2	با استفاده از یکی از ضمیرهای موصولی who, whom, what با استفاده از یکی از کلمات داده شده یک Topic با استفاده از یکی از ضمیرهای موصولی who, whom, what با استفاده از یک از کلمات داده شده یک sentence بنویسید. طبق نظر همکاران محترم هر جمله ای که دارای عبارتهای اسمی باشد. مانند مثالهای زیر 47. People who work hard can be successful in their lives.  48. Persian cheetahs which live in plains of Iran are endangered animals.	16
	با رعایت نکات پاراگراف نویسی و با استفاده از همه کلمات داده شده در مورد موضوع (water) یک پاراگراف	17
	بنويسيد.	
3	49. به پاراگرافی که دارای Concluding sentence, Supporting sentences, Topic sentenc باشد و همه موارد داده شده با رعایت نکات گرامری استفاده شده باشد نمره کامل تعلق می گیرد. در غیر این صورت نمره کسر می گردد.	
2	Reading متن زیر را بخوانید و با استفاده از wh-questions) برای جملات زیر خط دار سوال بنویسید.	18
2	50. Why can you ( we) ( people) find words easily in dictionaries? ( or ) What happens when dictionaries put the words in alphabetical order?	
2	What happens when dictionaries put the words in alphabetical order?  51. What does a complete dictionary tell us? ( or)	
	What happens when dictionaries put the words in alphabetical order?  51. What does a complete dictionary tell us? ( or) Which dictionary is a complete one (dictionary)?	10
4	What happens when dictionaries put the words in alphabetical order?  51. What does a complete dictionary tell us? ( or)	19
	What happens when dictionaries put the words in alphabetical order?  51. What does a complete dictionary tell us? ( or ) Which dictionary is a complete one (dictionary)?  متن زیر را به دقت بخوانید و به سوالات به صورت خواسته شده پاسخ دهید.  ( سوالات چهار گزینه ای و درست و نادرست نیم نمره، سوال تشریحی یک نمره)  52. ( c ) 53. ( d ) 54. ( d ) 55. ( b ) 56. ( a ) 57. ( b )	19
	What happens when dictionaries put the words in alphabetical order?  51. What does a complete dictionary tell us? ( or ) Which dictionary is a complete one (dictionary)?  متن زیر را به دقت بخوانید و به سوالات به صورت خواسته شده پاسخ دهید.  52. ( c ) 53. ( d ) 54. ( d ) 55. ( b ) 56. ( a ) 57. ( b )  58. By listening to audio books and watching English movies.	19
4	What happens when dictionaries put the words in alphabetical order?  51. What does a complete dictionary tell us? ( or ) Which dictionary is a complete one (dictionary)?  متن زیر را به دفت بخوانید و به سوالات به صورت خواسته شده پاسخ دهید.  ( سوالات چهار گزینه ای و درست و نادرست نیم نمره، سوال تشریحی یک نمره)  52. ( c ) 53. ( d ) 54. ( d ) 55. ( b ) 56. ( a ) 57. ( b )  58. By listening to audio books and watching English movies.	
	What happens when dictionaries put the words in alphabetical order?  51. What does a complete dictionary tell us? ( or ) Which dictionary is a complete one (dictionary)?  متن زیر را به دقت بخوانید و به سوالات به صورت خواسته شده پاسخ دهید.  52. ( c ) 53. ( d ) 54. ( d ) 55. ( b ) 56. ( a ) 57. ( b )  58. By listening to audio books and watching English movies.  80. نمر و به سوالات ان پاسخ دهید.  80. متن زیر را بخوانید و به سوالات ان پاسخ دهید.	
4	What happens when dictionaries put the words in alphabetical order?  51. What does a complete dictionary tell us? ( or ) Which dictionary is a complete one (dictionary)?  متن زیر را به دفت بخوانید و به سوالات به صورت خواسته شده پاسخ دهید.  ( سوالات چهار گزینه ای و درست و نادرست نیم نمره، سوال تشریحی یک نمره)  52. ( c ) 53. ( d ) 54. ( d ) 55. ( b ) 56. ( a ) 57. ( b )  58. By listening to audio books and watching English movies.	
4	What happens when dictionaries put the words in alphabetical order?  51. What does a complete dictionary tell us? ( or ) Which dictionary is a complete one (dictionary)?  متن زیر را به دقت بخوانید و به سوالات به صورت خواسته شده پاسخ دهید.  ( سوالات چهار گزینه ای و درست و نادرست نیم نمره، سوال تشریحی یک نمره)  52. ( c ) 53. ( d ) 54. ( d ) 55. ( b ) 56. ( a ) 57. ( b )  58. By listening to audio books and watching English movies.  متن زیر را بخوانید و به سوالات آن پاسخ دهید.  متن زیر را بخوانید و به سوالات آن پاسخ دهید.  ( سوالات چهار گزینه ای و درست و نادرست نیم نمره، سوال تشریحی یک نمره)  59. ( c ) 60. ( c ) 61. ( b ) 62. ( a )  63. The word geothermal comes from the Greek word "geo " (earth) and "therme " (heat).	
4	What happens when dictionaries put the words in alphabetical order?      S1. What does a complete dictionary tell us? ( or )	
4	What happens when dictionaries put the words in alphabetical order?  51. What does a complete dictionary tell us? ( or )	
4	What happens when dictionaries put the words in alphabetical order?      S1. What does a complete dictionary tell us? ( or )	
4	What happens when dictionaries put the words in alphabetical order?  51. What does a complete dictionary tell us? ( or ) Which dictionary is a complete one (dictionary)?  متن زیر را به دفت بخوانید و به سوالات به صورت خواسته شده پاسخ دهید.  52. ( c ) 53. ( d ) 54. ( d ) 55. ( b ) 56. ( a ) 57. ( b )  58. By listening to audio books and watching English movies.  متن زیر را بخوانید و به سوالات آن پاسخ دهید.  متن زیر را بخوانید و به سوالات آن پاسخ دهید.  59. ( c ) 60. ( c ) 61. ( b ) 62. ( a )  63. The word geothermal comes from the Greek word "geo" (earth) and "therme" (heat).  10. 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1	20







🖹 گام به گام



🖺 نمونه سوال



🕤 جزوه





🗎 برنامهریزی

📸 مشاوره

فیلم آموزشی

کلیک کنید



www.bekhun.com